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Friday 8th November 2019  

Tough Kid Competition
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

All our Year 5 & 6 learners will be representing West Melton at the MASH Tough Kid Competition. This event is taking place at South New Brighton Park (next to South New Brighton School), Christchurch {turn right off Estuary Road onto Beatty Street} on Wednesday 20th November 2019.  The Tough Kid Competition is an urban style obstacle course for primary & intermediate aged students. Students will compete as individuals within their respective age groups. Obstacles will include tyre runs, hurdle jumps, water slides, hay bale climbs and more.
Transport 
We will be travelling by bus.  The cost of the bus is $9.
Please meet at school by 8:20am to catch the bus by 8:30am. 
Entry fee

The fee per child is $4.

Time
At this present time, there are two start times. Once entries have been finalized, the event organisers will contact us as to what time our event starts. We have asked for the morning session which starts at 9:50am.
Uniform 

We recommend students to come in sports clothes or fancy dress; there will be prizes for the best dressed students. Students will get wet and muddy from some of the obstacles; we would advise all students to bring a change of clothes and a towel.
All parents are welcome to watch and support.  
It is essential that children take a sun hat, towel, warm clothing, something to sit on, suitable sneakers, water and plenty of energy food. All children are aware of the behaviour expected of them.

Race structure

All age groups will be on the course at the same time, however the different schools will be released all at once in their respective age groups, for example all Year 7 & 8 students from School X will be released and then the Year 5 & 6 from School X and so on.

This will ensure all the students from that school finish at similar times.

• Year 5 & 6 -2.5km

It could take anywhere from 15 minutes to 45 minutes to complete the course, depending on the participant. Sport Canterbury have allowed one hour for students to complete the course.

As our bursar/administrator is away this week, we ask that you email us with permission as we are unable to access the WMS Shop. Payment is $13 and can be done by online banking. This needs to be done by Monday 11th November 2019. 
Bank details: West Melton School

Please identify your payment as:

Particulars: Student name
Reference: TufKid

Thank you in anticipation for your support of this event.  

Kind regards, 
Aaron Taylor & Nicole Dunlop 
sport@westmelton.school.nz

